
 

17 July 2025 
Staff Shout-Outs 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we come to the end of this academic year, if there is a member of The Calder Learning Trust staff that 
you would like to send a positive shout-out to, please complete this very quick form here .  
 
This could be someone from catering, site team, teachers, support staff or admin staff - anyone in the 
Calder Learning Trust team across Calder Primary and Calder High.  
 
It would be lovely to share your positive feedback with everyone.  Often this feedback of what has gone well 
really can make such a difference to an individual or a team.  
 
You are welcome to complete the form more than once. You may also like to discuss with your children 
anyone that they would like to shout-out too!  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs K Lambert                Mr A Taylor  
Head of Calder Primary             Head of Calder High 

    

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eUE076E3akmL5iBsIWScwvTSHfrS7dNMqIh-WyK9RgtUNUdMWEdHVFNHN0gzM0k1ODAwU00yMFVaMC4u

